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PROPOSAL TO AMEND ADDRESS LOCALITY BOUNDARIES 
BETWEEN BENTLEY AND LARNOOK 

 
 
The Geographical Names Board has received a proposal from Kyogle Council to 
amend address locality boundaries between Bentley and Larnook. 
 
Chair of the Geographical Names Board, Des Mooney, said public feedback was 
being sought on the proposal to amend the address locality boundaries. 
 
“Kyogle Council has advised some properties located on Boundary Creek Road in 
Larnook gain access to their properties through Bentley,” Mr Mooney said. 
 
“The council notes this is creating problems with the delivery of services due to 
difficulty in locating the properties.” 
 
Mr Mooney said the board is encouraging community comment before it considers 
the proposal. 
 
“Residents are invited to view the proposed boundary amendment and lodge 
submissions with the Geographical Names Board,” he said. 
 
“A map of the Council’s proposal can be viewed at Kyogle Council 1 Stratheden 
Street, Kyogle.” 
 
Submissions can be lodged online at www.gnb.nsw.gov.au or in writing to: 
 
The Secretary 
Geographical Names Board 
346 Panorama Avenue, Bathurst 2795 
 
The closing date for submissions is Friday 20 February 2015. 
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